APPENDIXV

From: Mike Whiting (ClIr)

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 6:52 PM

To: Licensing (SBC)

Subject: Re: Review: Mem’s Meze, Halfway House, Halfway Road, Sheerness, ME12 3ALU
Good afternoon,

Thanks for letting me have sight of this.

I very much oppose illegal working. It does, in some cases, link directly to organised crime.
This is a very popular and, seemingly successful restaurant.

However, if it's success and profitability is founded an illegal workers then | do not think it should be
bllowed to continue trading without major restructuring of its management.

Regards

Mike

MIKE WHITING

Independent Member serving Queenborough, Halfway and Rushenden

Swale Borough Council



